
 PUBLIC NOTICE TO THE RESIDENTS, PROPERTY OWNERS 
AND PUBLIC IN GENERAL OF ST. LUCIE VILLAGE, FLORIDA 

 
 
 Notice is hereby given that the Board of Aldermen of the Town of St. Lucie Village has 

scheduled a workshop to discuss vacation rentals, draft regulations and related issues.  The 

workshop will be attended by multiple members of the Village’s governing body, and will be 

held at the Town Hall of St. Lucie Village, 2841 Old Dixie Highway, St. Lucie Village, Florida, 

on Wednesday, March 15, at 5:15 p.m.  The current draft regulations and copies the regulations of 

other jurisdictions will be posted at the Notices and Meetings pages of the Town’s website at 

stlucievillagefl.gov.  

 The intent of the meeting is to permit Board discussion of the issues and to solicit public 

comment. 

 Any interested parties may attend the meeting. 

 

Publish:  March 8, 2023 
 


